
 

August / End of Summer Newsletter 2024 

 

Dear All, 

 

Staff have worked so hard to ensure the children enjoyed a lovely range of activities and trips 

this summer. We hope everyone has had a great time. Here are some photo highlights from 

our summer holiday clubs.  

Next week (26th - 30th August) our office and clubs will be closed, to allow everyone the 

opportunity to take a well-earned break. The office will reopen on Monday 2nd September 

and clubs will restart on Thursday 5th. 

If you have requested Autumn Term club places, today (23/08/2024) you will have received 

confirmation of your allocated places for next term. Please note that the 5-day free 

cancellation deadline for Autumn Term cancellations is Wednesday 28th August 2024.  

Our Office Administrator, Helen Link, will respond to any cancellation requests received 

(within the free-cancellation period) on Thursday 29th August. 

We hope you all enjoy the rest of your summer, and we look forward to seeing you in 

September! 

 

Best wishes,  

Malvern Special Families 

       
 

         
 

  
  



 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

Malvern Special Families charity is a not-for-profit organisation. If you know anyone 

who like to fundraise for a local charity or donate to one, please tell them about our 

fab small charity and ask them to consider supporting MSF. 

 

  

 


